
Withdrawal of Rezoning Application 
Date: 9/2/2025 

To: City Council of Grosse Pointe Woods 

20025 Mack Plaza Drive 

Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236 

 

Subject: Withdrawal of Rezoning Application 

 

Dear Members of the City Council, 

 

On behalf of Mack & Oxford, I respectfully request the withdrawal of our previously 

submitted rezoning application for the property located at 20160 Mack Ave Grosse Pointe 

Woods, After careful consideration, we have decided not to pursue the rezoning at this time. 

 

We greatly appreciate the time and attention the Council and City staff have dedicated to 

reviewing our application, and we value the opportunity to engage with the City of Grosse 

Pointe Woods. We look forward to continuing to work collaboratively with the City on 

future projects. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin A. Buccellato  

 

John Vitale 

 

Docusign Envelope ID: CEAAB177-B7FF-4517-B087-1F61E26B46B2
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